
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF OCTOBER 21, 2020 
 

Item 10, Report No. 44, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on October 21, 2020. 
 
 

10. OTHER MATTERS CONSIDERED BY THE COMMITTEE 

10.1 CONSIDERATION OF AD-HOC COMMITTEE REPORT 

The Committee of the Whole recommends: 

1) That consideration of the following Ad-Hoc Committee  
report, be deferred to the October 14, 2020 Committee of 
the Whole (2) meeting: 
  
1. Heritage Vaughan Committee Meeting of  

September 16, 2020 (Report No. 6); and 
 

2) That the comments by Mr. Leo F. Longo, Aird &  
Berlis LLP, Bay Street, Toronto, on behalf of City Park 
(Woodbridge Gates North) Inc., as it relates to Item 5, of 
the above noted Heritage Vaughan (Report No. 6), be 
received. 

 
 


